





Marsh House Avenue Billingham Stockton-On-Tees TS23 3HB

Twitter: @BishoptonPRU

Tel: 01642 566369

Email: Bishopton.PRU@tvc.ac.uk Website: bishopton.tvc.ac.uk Facebook: BishoptonPRU

19th October 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

School Uniform and Expectations

We are nearing the end of the first half of Autumn term and have noticed that some pupils are not following the basic uniform expectations.

School uniform plays a key role in promoting pride, self-confidence, and a feeling of belonging within school and contributes to our pupil's wellbeing, removing the additional pressures of deciding what to wear and added stress of meeting the expectations of their peers.

Bishopton PRU School Uniform

Black shoes or plain black trainers

White polo top with Bishopton logo (which can be purchased from school for £8.00)
Navy blue sweatshirt with Bishopton logo (which can be purchased from school for £15.00)
Black school trousers
Black skirt
Black skinny or slim fit trousers

It is expected on Tuesday, 1/11/22, when pupils return to school that they are dressed in full school

If you have a problem obtaining any of the uniform, please contact the school office.

Best wishes.

uniform.

Emily Carr/Rachel Campbell

Co-Headteachers

We are committed to safeguarding all children in our care, which is paramount in all that we practice and deliver













